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10th November 2023

The Green Room School - Call for Winter Fayre Raffle Donations

We are looking for businesses to support our annual Winter Fayre by donating items or
experiences for our raffle.

The pupils and students have worked very hard to make this year's event bigger and
better than ever. Along with our usual crafts, food and trinket stalls, the staff, pupils and
students are putting on an advent performance!

All profits from your contributions will directly fund future projects and experiences at
The Green Room School, so any and all donations are gratefully received. If you would
like to find out more about The Green Room and the pupils and students we support,
please go to www.thegreenroomschool.com

If you would like to contribute, please send in your donations to the following address by
post or contact us at:

Address: The Swan, 9 Mill Lane, Windsor, Berkshire SL4 5JG
Email: Office@thegreenroomschool.com
Telephone: 01753 866711 or 01753 915420

The Winter Fayre will take place this year on Saturday 2nd December at The Swan in
Clewer. The event will kick off at 3pm and run until 7pm. We hope to see you there!

We look forward to hearing from you and many thanks for your kind support!
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